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Library Programs

Youth making magnet clip

butterflies at Henry Public


Library!

Ag in the Classroom offered three

programs this summer; Gifts of Gold,

Nature Flip book, and Pollinator Power!

Some or all of these programs were

available at McNabb, Magnolia, Henry,

Putnam libraries! 

Youth coloring their Nature

Flip books.

ImAGination Acres

For More Visit
https://extension.illinois.edu
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Ag in the Classroom is
looking forward to
getting back into

classrooms! 

Upcoming
Professional Development

Sarah attended the National Ag in the Classroom

2022 virtual conference held on July 28. The

conference incorporated hands-on experiments and

resources available. 
On August 12, she helped make farm charms with 

Ag literacy coordinators at the Illinois State Fair.


